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3rd October 2016
Dear Parent/Carer

We have been looking to widen the opportunities we can offer our children and have acquired several sets of chess boards – thanks to the generosity of two of our governors, John Hart and Malcolm Wallace.

We would like to invite your child to be a part of Chess Club with a view to teaching them the game, developing their strategic thinking and offering them competitive challenges.  The club will be led by John Hart.
	Day
	Wednesdays  (starting 5.10.16)

	Time
	3pm – 4pm

	Location
	Jellyfish classroom

	Cost
	Free


If you feel that your child would enjoy learning and developing this skill, please return the slip below to the school office to secure their place in the club. 
Many thanks

C Lovell
I give permission for my child  ____________________________  to attend Chess Club on Wednesdays from 3.00pm – 4.00pm.

They will be collected promptly at 4.00pm by ____________________________ 

Signed __________________________________________  Date ____________
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